
From: Megan Branham <mbranham@scchildren.org>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/26/2013 9:13:00 AM
Subject: RE: 2013 KIDS COUNT Data Books

I bet! :)
-M
 
From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2013 9:10 AM
 
To: Megan Branham
 
Subject: RE: 2013 KIDS COUNT Data Books
 
                Thanks – I’m just getting a chance to take a look now.  Little tied-up yesterday.  Heh heh heh – thanks again.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Megan Branham [mailto:mbranham@scchildren.org] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2013 1:39 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: 2013 KIDS COUNT Data Books
 
Hi Christian,
Annie E. Casey released the 2013 KIDS COUNT data book and new website yesterday. We’ve put together a packet of 
information that’s being distributed to all legislators and I’d like to drop off a few with you all this afternoon 
(hopefully before the presser). I’ll just leave them up front with your name on them. Let me know if you’d like 
additional copies or information.
Thanks,
Megan
 
 
Megan Branham, LMSW
Policy and Government Liaison
Children’s Trust of South Carolina
 
(803) 744-4047
 
Want your voice to be heard?  Consider joining our Advocacy Network.  Ask me for more information.   
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